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Dear Member Clubs,
The Lilly Kaighin Award, presented each year, is one of the greatest honors bestowed upon an individual club member who has made substantial contributions over many years to FWSA and women’s sailing. Nominations may be made by clubs or members of our clubs. If you choose to make a nomination, the forms must be received by the FWSA President by April 16, a month before the May meeting. Submission can be made by mail or by email.

When completing this form please be specific in describing the nominee’s contributions and it will be helpful if you organize the information around categories with specific examples such as leadership, service etc. You may attach sheets to the form as you will need more space than the form provides.  The updated form is attached and also may be found on the website.
Thank you and I hope to hear from you soon. FWSA has been blessed with many excellent candidates; women who have been nominated before may be nominated again if they did not receive the award earlier.

Penny Durham
FLORIDA WOMEN’S SAILING ASSOCIATION








